
Monday, September 15th
Day 4



It’s Music Monday! Correctly identify the 
artist and song title for a chance to win a 

prize!

Send your guesses to 
stthomasknightlynews@lbpearson.ca



Hello grads,
ARE YOU EXCITED FOR YOUR GRAD TRIP? 
Due to the US - Canada tariffs and relations, 
going anywhere outside of Canada is not 
possible. However, Mr. Katz has planned a 
fun-filled GRAD TRIP to Niagara Falls and 
Toronto, Ontario. Over the 5 days, many 
exciting activities are planned, but most 
importantly, it is a time you get to spend 
with your friends, the ones you are 
graduating with! Please come pick up a 
form in room 287A. The 2026 GRAD TRIP is 
sure to be a great experience!



If you are interested in playing 
pickleball, please come to the Lower 
Gym on Wednesday, September 17. 
Thanks



To all Grade 7 students, Jouvence papers 
have been handed out in your French 
classes. If you were absent Monday 
September 8th and need a permission form, 
you can get one in the Math/Science office 
in rm 316-3.

Please read through the forms carefully with 
your parents and remove the cover page 
before submitting them. All forms and both 
post dated cheques can be returned to Ms 
Keating also in rm 316-3.



Attention all girls who want to play softball: 
there will be  a final tryout Monday 
September 15th at 2:45 at Valois Park. See 
you there!



Snack Shack will be reopening its doors 
starting Monday September 15th. Come 
swing by after school to grab a bite to eat 
on your way home. All items are priced 
between $0.50 to $2.



MUSIC Symphonic is a MUSIC Ensemble 
where Strings and Band UNITE- Our 

Student Symphonic Orchestra is starting up 
again! Come to rehearsal right after school 

on Wednesday  (2:30-3:45pm) in the 
auditorium. All students are invited to come 
join and play along and see if you like the 

vibe - lots of cool music and other 
performance projects to be explored this 

year. 

Rehearsals will be every Wednesday after 
school, come see Ms Strunc for more info or 
be there with your instruments Wednesday. 

Music will be handed out in rehearsal.



Boxing club will be starting soon. It will take 
place at Seconds Out Boxing Club in DDO 
once a week. If you are interested in joining 
the club, please come sign up in the 
Planning Room, room 318.



Lewis M.

Allison L.

Alexandra C.

Mila D.

Haylen R.



Be kind to yourself 
and to others, St T,

& have a great 
day! 




